“I share the same frustration that many men and women of the Nevada National Guard have expressed.  For more than a year, my staff and I have been working on this issue in order to better understand what difficulties these service members are facing. Unfortunately, we have hit obstacle after obstacle due to jurisdictional issues, but we will continue seeking answers that I believe could help shed light on these very important concerns.”  - Senator Dean Heller 
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